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I SUPPORT SB 210! 

In person voting will bring back the privilege to be civic minded and a pride in the 

American process. 

What makes a voter an Oregon resident without an in-state address? An Oregon 

resident address should be required even if the mailing address is out of state. An out 

of state mailing address should be registered as a temporary address and prohibited 

if more than six months or registered to vote in another state. 

State paid postage has not increased voting as was projected, so taxpayers should 

not keep footing the bill. 

I urge passage of this bill 


